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Thursday 6th February 2025 
 

Hello! 
 
As you may be aware, WORLD BOOK DAY is fast approaching and we will be celebrating all things 
book related! 
 
World Book Day is on Thursday 6th  March and we have an exciting day planned. 
 
We will come away from our usual timetable and immerse the children in a vast range of books and 
stories to encourage a love of reading. 
 
We will start the day with an assembly to introduce the theme of the day which will centre around our 
#makeadifference vision. Children will then be thinking about ways in which characters and books can 
make a difference. 
 
Children will have an opportunity to share a book with a child from a different class and teachers might 
also be found sharing their favourite books in a different classroom! 
 

 
From 2:30pm on this day, we will open classroom doors and you are welcome to come and share a 
book with your child. This is a great opporunity for the children to see adults loving books too! 
 
We would also like to ask for donations of secondhand items which might help families who don’t have 
the right things needed to curl up and enjoy a good book. 
 
These things might include: 
Books, children’s pyjamas, cuddly toys, biscuits, hot chocolate, marshmallows.  
We will then organise for these to be taken to local charitable organisations.  
 

********** 
 
Finally, we are delighted to have the Book Fair in school on 26th February until 3rd March. The Fair will be 
open for 30 minutes after school each day and children will be issued with a World Book Day book 
token which can be used against the cost of a book. 
 
As always, please do come and speak to me or your child’s class teacher with any questions and thank 
you for your support in this. 
 
 
Mrs Lombard 
Deputy Headteacher  

To add to the day we are inviting children (and adults!) to dress up as a character 
who #makesadifference. This can be a fictional or real-life character.  
Speak to your child’s class teacher if you are stuck for ideas. 


